
Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board Agenda 27 June 2007 

14. ADMINISTRATION MANAGERS UPDATE 
   
 14.1 FLAGPOLE THANKS 
 
  The flagpole at the Britomart Monument has now been upgraded and the Union Jack is being 

flown on a permanent basis. 
 
  The Board may like to pass its thanks to the private benefactor who donated the funds to 

make this possible. 
 
 14.2 AKAROA-WAIREWA COMMUNITY BOARD - ACTION MEMO UPDATES 
 
  BP Meats Report – a draft report on proposals for the short term options for the BP Meats 

land has been prepared.  The report will be included on the agenda for the July Community 
Board meeting. 

 
  Stanley Park Gazettal – this has now been completed and the park is gazetted as a 

recreation reserve (17/05/2007, No 52. page 1408) 
 
  Greens Point Gazettal – an update on this process will be given in a Council seminar to be 

held on Tuesday 3rd July 1.30pm – 3.00pm. 
 
  Akaroa Harbour Basins Settlements Study – currently a preliminary report is being 

prepared which will gather existing information together.  It is expected that the document will 
be sent to staff for internal review in July, then it will go to a Council/Community Board 
seminar.  

 
   
   
  

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


